
GINA CLAYTON-TARVIN
Governing Board Member, Ocean View School District

As a parent, teacher, and Ocean View School District trustee, I
prioritize student safety and student success. For the last 12 years,
I have served on the Ocean View School Board and during this
time, I have been honored to serve five times as President of the
School Board. In addition to my service to our community, I have
devoted my life to working with children and families for 29 years
as a classroom teacher.

Since its founding in 1874, Ocean View has been a highly respected
school district with a reputation of stellar achievement in California.
Our teachers and staff are exceptional, focusing all efforts on
our students. I am absolutely committed to continue this legacy,
especially since my two sons are proud products of our Ocean
View schools.  I am grateful for the high quality education they
have received. My eldest son is now in college and my younger son
attends Mesa View Middle School.

As a dedicated community leader and consensus builder, working
with my colleagues on the school board, we have ensured that
parents are valued and at the decision-making table.  I have also
fought for smaller class sizes and state-of-the-art educational
programming and modernized schools.

Safe schools are a must for every student.  The implementation
of a comprehensive background check system, upgraded schools’
security fencing, and the installation of secure school entry and
exit protocols demonstrate my unwavering commitment to safe
schools. When our students feel safe, they can focus and develop
academically, socially, and emotionally.

Transparency and fiscal oversight are non-negotiable. Every dollar
counts and must be prioritized for students. As an experienced
school board member, I know how to balance budgets and allocate
resources. You can count on me to protect our public tax dollars.

I am honored to be endorsed by Ocean View School District
teachers, first responders, and other esteemed community leaders.
Together, we can continue to provide safe and welcoming schools
for every child in our community.

Voting begins on October 7th, and Election Day is November 5th. I
respectfully ask for your vote.

Questions?  Please visit my website at www.ginaclaytontarvin.com
or contact me at (714) 717-7122.

I look forward to hearing from you.
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